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Eucharistic Adoration St Clare’s Chapel 

Eucharistic Adoration has recommenced in St Clare’s 

Chapel and will take place each day from 11am to 7pm. In 

order to facilitate social distancing, it will be held in the 

main part of the church until further notice. New members 

to undertake 1 hour of pray per week in the presence of 

the Blessed of the Sacrament are especially welcome.  

Contact Liam at 087 2358440 to arrange your hour. 

Next Sunday’s Readings 
1

st
  Reading: Num 11:25-29 

                     2
nd

 
 
Reading: Jas 5:1-6 

Psalm 18 Gospel: Mk 9:38-43,45,47-48 
 
 

CONFESSIONS 
 

Confessions in Cathedral each Saturday 2.30pm -3pm 
 

Baptisms in our Parish 
Booking essential at 049 4331404 

Please give 4-6weeks notice. 

RECENT BAPTISMS  
We welcome into the Christian Community 

Pippa Gilmartin, Travis Connolly O’Donohue 

& all who were baptised recently 

 

Ave Maria Bible Study group meet each Monday evening 
at 7.45pm on Zoom for friendly informal discussion of 
God’s Word in the Bible. New members always 
welcome.  For more information text Tom: 086 3478539.  
Text prayer requests to Liam @ 087 2358440                              

Safeguarding Sunday 2021 

Our 5th annual Safeguarding Sunday will take place 

throughout the diocese on the weekend of the 25th & 

26th of September 2021. We hope to create a greater 

awareness of safeguarding in our parishes and 

diocese and to acknowledge the great contribution of 

the faithful in ensuring that our diocesan 

safeguarding policies are implemented. 

The annual safeguarding newsletter will be available 

that weekend and you are encouraged to take a copy 

and inform yourself of developments in safeguarding. 

Re-Opening of St Aidan’s, Butlersbridge &  
St Brigid’s Killygarry & New Mass Times. 
 
Both St Aidan’s & St Brigid’s will re-open on 
Sunday 3rd October at half capacity. 
 
The Cathedral will move to half capacity also. 
Stewards will continue to direct people at all 
masses.  The Pastoral Council along with the 
Parish Team have made a decision on all 
Mass times for the next number of months. 
These Mass times will all be in place from 
Saturday 2nd October 2021. 
 
Cathedral Saturday Vigil 7.30pm                 
                     Sunday  8.30am, 10am, 11.30am  
                     Monday – Saturday 10am  
 
                     Rosary Mon – Sat 9.30am  
 
All Masses & Rosary in the Cathedral are also 
online 
 
Killygarry     Sunday 9.30am   Friday 7.30pm 
 
Butlersbridge   Sunday 10.30am 
                         Wednesday & Friday   7.30pm 
 
St Clare’s     Monday & Tuesday 7.30pm 
                     Thursday 8am 
                      First Friday only 8pm   
   
Please remember if you attend any Mass on 
a weekday or at the weekend you are 
fulfilling your obligation during this 
pandemic. We hope these mass times are 
suitable for everybody. 
 

Fr Kevin On behalf of the Parish Team & 
Pastoral Council 
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